
Make sure you check your email 
and mailbox for the details! 

If you don’t receive a letter by end of day on 
Thursday, October 13, contact your Union Rep.

www.ufcw1006a.ca/unionrep

If we DON’T have your 
email address,

You should receive a letter from 
us through Canada Post by 
Thursday, October 13, 2022. 

If we have your email,
You should receive a letter from 

us through Canada Post by 
Thursday, October 13, 2022.

You will also receive an email from 
ufcw@ufcw1006a.ca 

on Sunday, October 16. 

THERE’S  AN 
IMPORTANT 

VOTE 
COMING!

Wayne E. Hanley, President   •   Kevin Benn, Secretary Treasurer   •   Glacier Effs-Samuel, Recorder

NO FRILLS CONTRACT RATIFICATION LOBLAWS GREAT FOOD & SUPERSTORE 

www.ufcw1006a.ca/unionrep

THERE’S AN 
IMPORTANT 

RATIFICATION  
VOTE COMING!

Voting will take place online or by telephone  
from December 19 at 1 pm to December 22 at 1 pm.  

Check your mailbox and email for the details!

If you don’t receive a letter by end of day  
Friday, December 15, contact your Union Rep.

BY MAIL
You should receive a letter from 

us through Canada Post by Friday 
December 15, 2023. Keep it safe as it 

includes your voting credential!

BY EMAIL 

If we have your email, you will also 
receive an email of your voting credential 
from ufcw@ufcw1006a.ca when voting 

opens on Tuesday, December 19.


